
 

 

 

Ref: 106/19 
 
 
12th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
The Art Department intend to take a group of Year 12 students to The Farm Recording Studio in Manchester.  This is 
an exciting opportunity to experience how digital art meets the world of film making, as well as forging strong links 
with digital art. 
  
Screening room - Introduction to Farm Manchester from Farm Team including MD Paul Austin, with Farm showreel.  
Students  will be given a behind the scenes tour of the facility which includes audio - demo and background, online - 
demo and background, VFX - showreel - demo and background, Farm Production & Q&A in screening room to finish. 
  
We will depart from school by coach at approximately at 12.30 from School.   We intend to arrive back at school at 
approximately 5.30- 6.00pm.  This trip is free of charge.  However, the reply slip must be handed in to myself to 
secure a place.  Students may bring a packed lunch but we do intend to stop for a fast food alternative. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
  
  
 Mr Bradfield-Smith 
(Art Teacher – Coordinator of Creativity) 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO:  Mr Bradfield-Smith - The Farm Digital Show Experience 
Thursday 21st November 2019 
 
Student: ________________________________   Form: _____________ 
 

I would like my son/daughter to attend The Farm Digital Show Experience on Thursday 21st November 2019. 
 
Signed: _________________________________(parent/carer)  Date: ______________  
 
 
 


